
  March 12, 2017 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 
 
Dear fellow Bassmasters, 
 
Well another tournament is behind us and I have to acknowledge what  a 
great inspiration Bob Harless is to everyone in our club. 90 years old and he 
won the tournament . What a great accomplishment for him.  I hope that we all get to live that long and to 
fish in tournaments .  Congratulations Bob !  Congratulations to all the winners and hope to see you at the 
next tournament. Remember put  the right bait in the right place and you will get bit every time. Your Pres-
ident  JD 
 

Next Tournament 

Our next tournament will be a 2 day on Fork. At the public ramp on FM 17  We will only count your best 
day for standings.  Start time each day will be 6:45.  Day 2 will be cut by an hour and a half. 
 

Membership:  
We currently have 21 paid members for 2017.  We could really use about 40 to-
tal members so please reach out to fellow anglers to see if they would like to 
join us. 
 

Treasury:  
Our current treasury balance is $585.52. Our goal is to finish the 2017 season 
with about $800.  Looking good so far. 
 
TBF Federation: 
We have 6 anglers qualified this year to fish the State Qualifier at Sandlin.  We 
will need to send half as boaters and the entry has to be postmarked by April 
15th.  We have also modified the Top 6 in the fall to be a 2 man Team Tourna-
ment and it will be on Lake Waco this year and will be 100% payback.  New 2018 
TBF members will be allowed to fish in this event. 
 
Calcutta: 
Our $2 Calcutta is still going.  The pot is now at $314.00.  Right now if you are 
not in, you will have to wait till it is won. Several of our new members wishes 
someone will win it so that they can get in it. 


